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        “BREAKING THE CHAINS” IN THE NORDIC NATIONS 

      
It is wonderful to see what God is doing in the Nordic Nations. The church in Norway has hosted the 

“Breaking the Chains” Conference for many years.  This meeting is strictly inspiration, challenge and 
fellowship.  Every year there are outstanding speakers. This year seemed to go to another dimension as 14 
people  received the Holy Ghost.  One night service went from 6.30 p.m. until midnight, and folks weren’t     

anxious to leave.  GOD IS DOING GREAT AND MARVELOUS THINGS! 
 

      
 

                

We thank God for those who are laboring 
faithfully in the Baltic nations—Estonia, 
Latvia and Lithuania. We have begun joint 
quarterly prayer meetings for the 
ministers and saints.  If you would like to 
join these times of prayer, please write to 
rkelley608@aol.com 

We will be having a Baltic Conference on 
July 13-15.  The theme is TOGETHER. 
Please be in prayer with us for a great 
move of God’s Spirit. 
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